From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Building skyscrapers at Yonge & Steele’s
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 3:25:50 PM

From: Rochelle Frydrych | COMMUNICATION - C81

Sent: Wednesday, JuIy 08, 2020 2:51 PM CW (PH) _ JuIy 13, 2020
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca ITEMS 4 and 5

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Building skyscrapers at Yonge & Steele’s

Dear City Clerk Todd Coles:

| am a long time resident of the Spring Farm community.

| am very concerned about the proposal to build several skyscrapers, bringing thousands of people
into the Yonge & Steele’s area. The infrastructure to support this population is not there and the
question of quality of life for residents will be negatively impacted. They have been promising to
extend the subway system to at least

highway 7 for at least 40 years. It is not going to happen anytime in the foreseeable future. Today
with impact of COVID 19 there is a decline in use of mass transit, besides the fact that is no money to
build it.

Who are you building all this for, our community or speculators?

Are the Gupta company building these connected to the notorious Gupta family of South Africa. ?
Has the government verified that this is not a foreign money laundering scheme?

Do you care that you are hurting the quality of life for our children and grandchildren?

| am not against development, but consider how rapacious this project is.
Please reconsider your plans.
R. Frydrych

Sent from my iPad
Rochelle



